
 

December 2024 
 
Dear Chapter Leaders & Alumni, 
 
We would like to invite you to our first Greekbill Training opportunity on Thursday, December 
12th @ 4pm CST. Please register by clicking HERE. 
 
Someone from your chapter will need to attend this training to have early access to Greekbill 
prior to our overall AGRconnect launch in February 2025. If all necessary chapter paperwork has 
been submitted to Brad Wright by December 12th, you will get access to Greekbill the following 
day. This allows the chapter to have ample opportunity to set up a budget and invoice members 
accordingly going into the Spring 2025 semester.  
 
Should you have any further questions please feel free to reach out to us. 
 
Best, 
Your ChapterSpot Transition Team 
 


